[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Jane Olds, Wendlebury Parish Clerk [mailto:clerk@wendleburypc.org.uk] 
Sent: 14 December 2017 09:03
To: Patrick Prendergast
Cc: Planning
Subject: Planning application reference 17/02318/TPO

Dear Mr Prendergast,

Wendlebury Parish Council met on 30 November and discussed the application reference 17/02318/TPO for Mrs Robinson-Smith at The Lion, Main Street for ‘Ash tree with TPO on neighbouring property that overhangs our clients property. In order for our clients to complete their building works safely 1 No branch adjacent to the current scaffolding needs to be removed and the crown on that side needs to be raised by 2.5m - subject to TPO 13/2015’.

There were no objections to the work, but the Council wanted to ensure that the TPO remained and that the work should be carried out to specification BS3998.

I trust that this is of help to you.

Yours sincerely,


Jane Olds

Clerk to Wendlebury Parish Council
13 Oak Close
Bicester
OX26 3XD
01869 247171

www.wendleburypc.org.uk
clerk@wendleburypc.org.uk

Visit and 'like' Wendelbury Parish Council's Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/WendleburyParishCouncil/


